Taylor, Bob (Thune)

From: Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC [Arthur.Beauchamp@wso.whs.mil]
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2005 11:45 AM

To: Taylor, Bob (Thune); Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC

Cc: Small, Kenneth, CIV, WSO-BRAC

Subject: RE: Air Force ROD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Red

Bob,

Regarding the sq ft...your right. The actual number according to Ellsworth is 804,000 sq
ft shortage. That's the shortage we asked the AF to provide feedback on. We went back
with a clearfication on this (it should be posted). Not sure why the figure is higher,
but will look into.

Art

————— Original Message~——--

From: Taylor, Bob (Thune) {mailto:Bob“Taylor@thune.senate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2005 4:58 PM

To: Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC

Cc: Small, Kenneth, CIV, WSO-BRAC

Subject: RE: Air Force ROD

You are welcome. If you seeking any other basic data on any issue (doesn't have to be
related to Ellsworth), and you are not getting a rapid response from DoD, let me know. We
will be happy to try and get it through the armed services committee. They tend to
respond pretty quick to SASC member requests for data.

Also Art, I noticed on the attached clearinghouse request where you asked about the square
footage discrepancy noted at Ellsworth. However,

I believe the number you used is incorrect - missing a *0." I believe

it is an 800,000 square ft discrepancy, not 80,000. We thought it did not look right, so
we confirmed it again today with the base engineer.

Additionally, the figure of $69 million milcon needed to house all B-1s at Ellsworth is a
higher figure than the base engineer provided you earlier, of only $49.5 M. (Though $69 M
is still a big difference from

the $124 M needed at Dyess). I was curious as to how and why this

figure changed. b

~~~~~ Original Message--———

From: Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC
[mailto:Arthur.Beauchamp@wso.whs.mil]
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2005 9:40 AM
To: Taylor, Bob (Thune)

Subject: RE: Air Force ROD

Bob, thanks for the data. Art

~~~~~ Original Messager——+—

From: Small, Kenneth, CIV, WSO-BRAC
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2005 3:02 PM
To: 'Taylor, Bob (Thune)'

Cc: Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC
Subject: RE: Air Force ROD

Bob
I appreciate the data. Art is out of pocket until tomorrow AM. I expect that he will

catch up over the weekend. I will leave it to Art to give you a read on the level of
:



